
Consent Item

Subject: Backhoe Purchase

Department/Program: Public Works/Pavement

Explanation: In the 2024 budget, we have a Backhoe replacement budgeted.

This will replace 2014 John Deere Backhoe with 3043 hours; we also recommend selling the old
Backhoe to get the highest price or value for the City of Ballwin, in the past we have used
GovDeals.com or Purple Wave or similar auction sources.

Total Budget is $160,000.

This item is being purchased through the Missouri State NASPO contract #CC190249001.

Recommendation: Staff recommends we purchase a Backhoe, from Luby Equipment (CNI
industrial) using the Missouri State Bid for a total cost of $153,815.72.

Submitted By: Jim Link

Date: January 2, 2024
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